



Office of the Superintendent Jasper Field Unit P.O. Box 10 Jasper, Alberta T0E 1E0

September 27, 2021

Christine Gervais
President and CEO
Canadian Owners and Pilots Association

Subject: Jasper National Park Draft Management Plan

Dear Ms. Gervais:

Thank you for providing feedback to Parks Canada on the 2020 Jasper National Park Draft Management Plan. We value the time you took to share your thoughts and insights with us with respect to CYJA Jasper National Park Aerodrome.

We are currently reviewing all the feedback we received. The feedback we gathered from Indigenous peoples, the public, youth, staff and stakeholder organizations will be carefully considered, and will be used to revise and refine the Draft Management Plan before it is submitted to the Minister responsible for Parks Canada, for approval and tabling in Parliament.

We will publish a "What We Heard" report in the months to come, summarizing the feedback we received.

Thank you again for your continuing interest in the Jasper National Park Management Plan. Please do not hesitate to contact Amy Cairns, Manager, Integrated Land Use Policy and Planning, at amy.cairns@canada.ca, with any questions or concerns.

Yours truly,

Alan Fehr

Field Unit Superintendent

Olan Feh

